















In 2016, CGCI members approved financial support for Phase II of Project Mission Blue originally approved in 2011 in partnership with the Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy. Funds are needed to propagate two species of lupine used as larval plants and twelve California native nectar plants to assist increasing the population of the federally endangered Mission Blue butterfly.

- Donations in any amount may be made by individuals, clubs or districts.
- Donations in the amount of \$100 will receive the CGCI Mission Blue pin.
- Please complete the information below note on the memo line of your check "Project Mission Blue II".

Date:	Check #	\$	
Payable to CO	CI		
Donor Name:			
Address:	(CL		
	(Street or PO Box, City, Zip Code)		
E-Mail		Phone	
Name of Club:			
District:			
Donation is:			
In honor of			
In memory of			

Please send completed form with check to:

Shane Looper 213 Carmelo Lane, South San Francisco, CA 94080-2204

Contact Shane at 650-871-0172 or email: SLooper@sbcglobal.net

For additional details on the project, go to www.californiagardenclubs.org